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New Fuel Facility for Port Coogee Marina

Port Coogee Marina and Waterway boat owners and vessels enjoying the Cockburn 
Sound have a new reason to celebrate.

A new fuel facility for the Marina is set to be completed by early November, allowing 
local and visiting vessels to fuel up at Port Coogee, rather than travelling to Fremantle’s 
Fishing Boat Harbour. 

In July 2016, when management of the Port Coogee Marina transitioned to the City, 
staff identified that the fuel system had several major defects and was never completed 
to an operational standard. 

Works on the facility were completed by Nqpetro WA, who were commissioned by the 
City through a public tender process. Importantly, minimal disruptions were 
experienced by pen holders and members of the public during the work.

The new $490k facility will provide far greater convenience to boat owners in the 
Marina and in the Cockburn Sound area, said Samantha Standish, Marina Manager.

“Visitors and Marina penholders will be able to fuel their boats with Diesel or Premium 
Unleaded fuel at the Marina, seven days per week,” said Ms Standish. 

To utilise the system, boat owners will need to have an account with Baileys Marine 
Fuels, who will be operating the facility. The system will not accept cash or credit card 
fuel purchases.

If you have questions, please call the City on 08 9411 3444, email the City, or drop in at 
the marina office located waterside at the Port Coogee Marina.
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